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This is a guideline for preparing an abstract for the ÖMG-DMV-Conference 2013
in Innsbruck. Such an abstract should be typeset in LATEX [1, 2] using the style
file oemgdmv2013.sty where the three basic macros\title, \author and
\maketitle are defined. The macro\title{title of abstract} is used to specify
the title of the abstract and the macro\author{name}{affiliation} to specify the
name and as a second argument the affiliation of the author. Then these two macros
have to be followed by\maketitle. Optionally it is possible to mention one
or more co-authors calling the macro\coauthor{name}{affiliation} for each
co-author before\maketitle. In this case the name of the author defined by
\author is marked by a⋆ indicating that he/she will present the talk. When it
is necessary to give references, please use thethebibliography environment
which uses here a smaller font to save space.

As example of an abstract according to the above guidelines please download
the fileoemgdmv2013.tex which is the source of this pdf file and can be used
as a template for writing your own abstract. The total size ofthe abstract is pre-
ferred to be less than a half of DIN A5 page according to the format defined in
oemgdmv2013.sty andshould by no means exceed one page.
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